
 

 

SEARCH FOR ACCOMPANIST & 

CONDUCTOR TUTORS 

The University of the Third Age, usually referred to as U3A, is a not for profit 

worldwide educational self-help organization. It draws on the wealth of knowledge 

and experience of its members to set up study groups and to organize recreational 

activities. 

Unfortunately, our long-valued Choir accompanist of over 20 years at U3A 

Frankston is unable to continue in 2022 and our young conductor of the last few 

years is, quite rightly, moving onto other music ventures and will not be joining us 

in 2022.  We are therefore in search for an accompanist and conductor for 2022 

and beyond. 

The U3A Frankston Choir meet at the Uniting Church, High Street, Frankston on 

Thursdays from 9.30am - 12.00 noon. The choir currently has 50+ members of age 

50+ and we sing mostly in SATB harmony. We own a wide repertoire or songs but 

are open to new directions. 

If you are able to fill either of these positions, or know of-anyone who might be 

interested, please contact Liz on 0417 517 498 or the U3A Frankston office on 

9770 1042. 

U3A Tutors work voluntarily in their classes and activities, but some travel 

expenses may be available. 

Thank you for reading this and we look forward to your responses. 
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